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        September 13th, 2019
To the Parent/Guardian of ____________________,


Welcome back to school!! (  I hope that you had an enjoyable summer. I have been looking forward to working with all of you this year.  There are a few important things to mention here and/or remind you of:

1) If you have not already made arrangements for an instrument and 

supplies OR neither you nor I have seen/received them yet, please contact Music in Arts Center (1-800-876-1661) as soon as possible.  

Those students whom I have an instrument and/or supplies for, 

your name should be highlighted above.  You will receive these items in your first OR second lesson.
2) PYE lessons will begin Monday, September 16th in Room 165.  This is the second room in the music wing, which is located on the second floor.  
I will try to have signs up for students to follow.  The lesson time for ___________________ will be on ________________ from __________________.  Please make sure that his or her instrument, folder, and book come to lessons each time.
3) Please mark the following dates on your calendar (they are also listed on the District Calendar).  They are REQUIRED and we will most likely have 2 practices (before school) to prepare for these concerts as they approach.  They include:

   PYE Spring Concert


      Spring String Fling Thing
   Wednesday, May 13th, 2020
                Thursday, May 21st, 2020
              PYE Gymnasium at 7:00 P.M.
    
    PYMS Auditorium at 7:00 P.M

*****You will receive more information as these concerts approach!*****

4) Lastly, I expect that weekly assignments will be prepared for each

lesson.  Please make sure to build time into your weekly schedule for practice, as it will help you to do your best! (  
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at PYE (536-3346,

 X-3165) or PYMS (536-3366, X-5126), or even by e-mail: tingerick@pycsd.org . 

I also have a website that will be update periodically with information about what we are doing in lessons, information about concerts and events, or just for fun!   The website address is: www.mrsingerick.weebly.com.  Thank you for enrolling your student in string lessons and I am looking forward to a great year!

Sincerely,


Tracey Ingerick


PYE/PYMS String Teacher
